
Moultonborough Coalition for Suicide Prevention 
and Mental Health 

6/8/11 
Peter Whelley, Frances Strayer, Kim Mohan, Tom Dawson, Scott Kidman, Jerry L 
Vasil,  (Huggins Hospital), Todd Ringlestein. 
 
Update on Northern Human Services: 
Since budget has not been finalized the future is still unknown about the impact on 
the availability of service, therapists, and hospital beds (mental health). 
 
We are approximating an average of about 900 dollars per month to maintain access 
to mental health services. Scott will give a balance so we will know what we can 
afford to do this fall as well as what to anticipate for 2012 
 
New Member: 
It was great to have the addition of Jerry Vasil to our coalition. We now have 
representation from Huggins and the knowledge of Jerry’s experience in Social 
Service from a hospital /community service perspective. Welcome Jerry! 
 
 
Fall Proposals/Possibilities: 
Education and Prevention opportunities to be discussed 
 For example Workshops /Training 
 Target groups such as youth or older adults. 
 
Develop a presentation for the neighboring communities our process and encourage 
them to explore for further collaboration. 
 
Develop a resource list of providers (perhaps ask service link) 
Service Link 323-9394. 
 
 
Next Meeting Date 
September 14th  4-6:00pm 
 
 
 


